
  

Emergency Medical Services Agency, 1441 Schilling Place, Salinas, CA 93901, Phone 831-755-5013
  

 

 

Mr. Esslinger will be representing the EOA ambulance contractor (AMR) as he serves on EMCC 

as the alternate to that position.  He is the Regional Director with AMR for Monterey, Santa 

Cruz, and San Benito counties. He has served Monterey County in leading the ambulance 

providers since 2000.  Mr. Esslinger has also been the Director of Operations for AMR in Santa 

Clara and Alameda counties. 

 

 




